
SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
STOP SALE COMMUNICATION 

  Date: August 13, 2021 

To: All U.S. Maserati Dealers 
Subject: Safety Recall 432 – MY 2021 Maserati Ghibli V8 Trofeo and 

Quattroporte V8 Trofeo vehicles.  

Effective immediately, the vehicles listed in the attachment must not be delivered to 
customers. The subject vehicles are included in a voluntary safety recall related to 
vehicles equipped with certain optional 21 inch tires that may have incorrect inflation 
pressure indicated on the placard for the maximum load capacity per axle. 

Vehicles in the recall will require the placards will be replaced with corrected labels and 
update the TPMS. Maserati intends to notify owners on or before 09/23/2021 to schedule 
appointments to have their vehicles fixed. 

The remedy for this condition is currently available. Dealers will be notified of the launch 
of this safety recall by way of established communication methods. This recall is 
estimated to launch in August 2021.  

Please be reminded that it is a violation of Federal law for you to deliver a 
new motor vehicle covered by this notification under a sale or lease until the 
defect is remedied.  Violation of this requirement by could result in a civil 
penalty of up to $21,000 per vehicle. You must correct all vehicles in your 
new vehicle inventory before delivery. 

Thank you very much for your support. 

Maserati North America Inc. 

Technical Operations Team 




